
 
Sample (٢): Scientific Poster Rubric 

 Scientific posters have specific requirements and include pictures or diagrams 

Rating Scale 
Criterion 

Low Average High 

Poster does not discuss 
requirements/guiding questions 

 

Poster addresses ٩٠-٪٧٥٪ of 
requirements/guiding questions or 

partially addresses all 
requirements/questions  

Poster effectively addresses 
requirements/guiding questions 

Topic Relevance 

Percentage: ٢٥٪ 

Specific poster template is not used 
and/or there appears no clear 

structure to the information, and the 
use of organization tools is 

inconsistent 

Specific poster template is used with 
some formatting not adhered to 

and/or the information is 
unstructured and not easy to follow, 

as well as inefficient use of 
organization tools 

Specific poster template is properly 
used, and the information is well 

structured using organizing tools such 
as lists and graphs 

Organization 

Percentage: ٢٥٪ 

No images and charts are included, 
or they are completely unrelated to 

the poster’s topic 

Poster includes some pictures and 
charts, but they may not directly 

relate to the poster topic 

Poster includes pictures and charts that 
illustrate the meaning and are directly 

related to the poster topic 

Pictures 

Percentage: ٢٥٪ 

٣ or more spelling and grammatical 
errors  

Number of spelling and grammatical 
errors does not exceed ٣ 

No spelling and grammatical errors 
Proofreading 

Percentage: ١٠٪ 

No resource references that follow 
citation styles used in the 

major/college are provided 

Incomplete resource references are 
provided, and they somewhat follow 

citation styles used in the 
major/college 

References are provided for all 
resources and follow proper citation 

styles used in the major/college 

References 

Percentage: ١٥٪ 

 
 

Note: The specified percentages in the forms are suggested percentages and may be adjusted by the faculty member in accordance with the 
objectives of the course (to be placed in all forms) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


